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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 21st May, 2007

Question No 22
Question: Cllr M. Corr
“To ask the Manager to indicate how the significant increases in dumping and chronic littering in some parts of Tallaght can be addressed in a sustainable way and to acknowledge that these problems have increased measurably since the introduction of bin tags in the county.”
Reply:
Under the Council’s road sweeping contract with Oxigen Environmental Ltd. main roads are swept monthly and estate roads are swept quarterly throughout the County. This includes litter picking on roadside margains.
A review of the Cleansing Section function is taking place at present. Negotiations have been ongoing with the Trade Unions representing the workers involved. It is hoped to increase the resources in the Cleansing Section if there is a successful outcome to the negotiations however these negotiations are still on-going.

The Litter Wardens will continue to search all dumped material for evidence and will fine and prosecute those responsible where evidence is available.
